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With the rapid increase in global population, food
shortages have become a major area of concern for all
countries. In the case of a shortage of arable land,
increasing the yield of crops per unit area is an
important way to solve the world's food problems. Maize
(Zea mays L.) is one of the main staple crops and has
the highest grain yield per unit area in the world. In
addition, maize has a high yield potential. Therefore,
increasing the yield of maize through appropriate
cultivation and agronomic techniques is of great
significance to solving the world’s food shortage
problem.  This Special Issue focuses on the recent
advances in agronomic measures for the high-yield
cultivation of maize. Original research articles about
these topics will be accepted.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
Agriculture (ISSN 2077-0472) is an international, cross-
disciplinary and scholarly journal on the science and
technology of crop and animal production, and
management of the natural resource base for
agricultural production. We invite submissions from
authors according to the aims and scope of the journal
described in more detail on this page. Agriculture is
published in an open access format – articles are
published on the journal’s website immediately after
acceptance, giving the scientific community and the
public unlimited and free access to the content.
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